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FLORIDA POWER 8 LIGHT COMPANY

August 2 I, l 984
L-84-2 I 5

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. D.G. Eisenhut, Director

Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:,

Re: Turkey Point Units 3 & 4
Docket Nos. 50-250 and 50-25 l
NUREG 0737 Technical S ecifications

Enclosed please find check No. 73498 for Four Thousand Four Hundred Dollars
($4,400.00) in accordance with l0 CFR l70.22 for payment of license fees for your
review of those amendments submitted by Florida Power & Light Company on
June l5, l984 (L-84-l55) in response to Generic Letter No. 83-37, NUREG 0737
Technical Specifications.

Very truly yours,

J. W. WillIams, Jr.
Group Vice President
Nuclear Energy

JWW/TCG/law

Enclosure

cc: Harold F. Reis, Esq.
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PEOPLE... SERVING PEOPLE
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